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CITY OF DEADWOOD 

EVENT COMMITTEE 

December 28, 2023  

 

Roll Call:  
The City of Deadwood Event Committee met Thursday October 26, 2023 in the Century 

Room in City Hall. Charlie Struble called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m. Present were 

Charlie Struble, Randy Adler, Alex Hamann, Sarah Kryger, Louie LaLonde, Cory Shafer, Tom 

Riley, Bobby Rock, Rose Speirs, Lornie Stalder and Misty Trewhella.  

 

Absent was Jim Lee and Michelle Fischer.          

 

 Approval Of Minutes  

Minutes of the meetings on Thursday, October 26, 2023, were approved by Mrs. Kryger 

Spiers,  second by Mrs. LaLonde; motion carried unanimously.  

 

Old Business:  

 

1. The Horizon Vision Tour – June 26, 2024  

Mrs. Kryger stated Venessa Osage would still like to hold the event on June 26 and asked 

to continue. Mrs. Kryger moved to continue, second by Mr. Hamann; motion carried 

unanimously. 

New Business:  

  

2. Forks, Corks and Kegs – April 12-13, 2024 

Mrs. Kryger spoke about the event, requesting open container in Zone 1 and 2. Mr. Rock 

moved to approve, second by Mr. Hamann; motion carried unanimously.  

 

3. Hops and Hogs – May 17-18, 2024  

Mrs. Kryger spoke about the meet, requesting open container in Zone 1 and 2. Discussion 

was held concerning having two events close together. Mrs. Speirs moved to approve, 

second by Mr. Hamann; motion carried unanimously.  

 Upcoming Events:  

 

1. New Year’s Eve Ball Drop – December 31, 2024 – street closure on Main Street.  

2. Snocross – January 26-27, 2024 – open container, fireworks and use of event center. 

Discussion was held concerning picking up snow is Lead and Central City.   

3. K9 Keg Pull – January 27, 2024 – open container, street closure on Main Street.    

 

Open Discussion  

 

1. Sarah Kryger asked for an additional day for dock dogs during Wild Bill Days. Discussion was 

held concerning street closure with Deadwood Street being closed for the Wednesday night 

concert and possible setup overnight or early morning. Mrs. Speirs mentioned another day for 

being closed for the Stagecoach. 
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2. Sarah Kryger stated BID 8 would like to add an additional day to Kool Deadwood Nites. She 

stated the additional day could be for vehicle parking on one-side of Main Street. Early 

registration will start earlier which will require having Lower Main Lot closed. Discussion was 

held concerning Lower Main Lot closure, security operating trolleys on Main Street while 

parking on one-side and trailer parking.  

3. Lornie Stalder gave an update on the FEMA Project with a possible extension to the middle of 

June due to easements.  

4. Lornie Stalder stated a water leak on Main Street near Tin Lizzie.   

Meeting Adjournment: 
With no further business for the committee to consider, Mrs. Kryger moved, second by Mr. 

Hamann to adjourn. The next Event Committee meeting will be Thursday, January 25, 2024 

at 10:00 a.m.  
 


